Gibb, Linda A.

From: jiney he <jiney_he@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 10:56 AM

To: Public Submissions

Subject: [EXT] Short term rental concerns

To whom it may concern:

First of all, thanks for giving me the opportunity to speak. The proposed regulations look very good to me. I support it. However, I have some concerns need to be clarified.

There were very high standard requirements on bnb operations.

- 1. Primary home or secondary housing? We were told if we would run bnb, we as host, have to sell our primary house and stay in bnb house;
- 2. Parking spot required? From my observation only 50% guests drive vehicles and occupy 2 rooms with one vehicle.

Thank you very much!

Jiney He

Sent from my iPhone

CITY OF CALGARY RECEIVED IN COUNCIL CHAMBER

SEP 1 1 2019